
 

   

 Easy Peasy App for Parents 

Our nursery has been asked to join a 

research study for Easy Peasy, 

which is a smartphone app for 

parents of pre-school children. It is 

designed to improve early child 

development through increasing 

positive parent-child interactions 

and learning at home. The app 

sends regular game ideas to parents 

that they can play with their 

children (away from the phone), 

combined with information about 

child development. 

Further information is included in 

your child’s book bag, alongside a 

consent form, if you are interested. I 

have had a look at some of the 

sample games, and they are really 

fun, simple, one–to–one ideas which 

could be easily carried out in a few 

spare minutes at home. 
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Dates 
Tuesday 19th December 

N1 Christmas 

Singalong 

Wednesday 20th 

December – last normal 

day and Christmas 

party day 

Thursday 21st 

December – Nativity 

day 

Monday 8th January – 

Nursery reopens 

 

 

 

Breakfast  club 
 
We have spaces in 
our breakfast club, 
which is now serving 
warm porridge and 
toast. Places can be 
booked through the 
office, at a charge of 
£5 per day, including 
breakfast. Breakfast 
club takes place 
within the Rainbow 
room and doors open 
at 8am.  
 
 
 

 
 

 

Shoes  

Please can you check that your child’s shoes 

are clearly labelled inside as they take them 

off each day to put wellies on for outdoor 

play.  

Hats and gloves 

Now that is much colder, we have plenty 

of nursery hats and gloves for the children 

to wear when playing outside.  

 

 

 

Scholastic Book  Club 

We are sending leaflets home for the last 

book club this term before Christmas. Any 

books you order will earn the nursery 

points towards free books which we will 

use to update our library collection. 

Please place your order online at 

Schools.scholastic.co.uk/langley-moor 

By Friday 1st December 

 

What are the children learning next 

week? 

We are beginning to focus more on art 

and craft activities, now that the 

weather is getting colder and 

Christmas is approaching. The 

children are experiencing different 

painting techniques and learning how 

to apply glue with care.                               

 

 

https://www.googleadservices.com/pagead/aclk?sa=L&ai=DChcSEwjIiq2yzpjXAhXEQBsKHUrjAicYABAGGgJ3bA&ohost=www.google.co.uk&cid=CAASE-RoNriOeB97FduirLuwZcloaaE&sig=AOD64_1gzCmimnNtPurMebGZsEedb0HdcA&ctype=5&rct=j&q=&ved=0ahUKEwj6o6iyzpjXAhWByxoKHUyWB6oQ9aACCDA&adurl=
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https://images-na.ssl-images-amazon.com/images/I/51J4PMG9JHL._SX258_BO1,204,203,200_.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.amazon.co.uk/One-Snowy-Night-Collection-Keeper/dp/0001954792&docid=lLRN8ydE3eYi5M&tbnid=mbto6ZqWKbdDcM:&vet=1&w=260&h=262&safe=strict&bih=620&biw=1301&ved=0ahUKEwjXrY6wz5jXAhXE1RoKHV02DbIQMwhAKAMwAw&iact=c&ictx=1

